
 

 

Memo 
To: Elizabeth Lofts Owners and Residents 

From:   Tom La Voie, CMCA, CAMP, PCAM Community Manager 

Date: May 9, 2018 

Re:      Safety & Security – Break-Ins        Our Ref: CMI24/ELIZ176 

Elizabeth residents- 

On May 6, 2018 it was reported of a car broken into inside the parking 
garage. Minor items were stolen, including a fob.  

Upon reviewing the cameras, at 5:29:16 AM, a Caucasian male with a black 
T-shirt, black baseball hat, and dark jeans rode inside on a bicycle. At 5:44:16 
AM he is seen riding back out possibly with a fob due to the gates being 
activated. 

At 6:20:05 AM, the same individual returned with another on a skateboard 
with similar attire. They are seen passing by the 2nd floor elevator and last 
seen at 6:21:07AM.  

It was confirmed a fob was being used and discovered the resident had lost 
or misplaced the fob. 

If residents lose or misplace their fobs or parking clickers, please consider it 
like a missing credit card. Notify the concierge immediately so they may 
disable to device and prevent this kind of even from happening.  

If you should have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to 
contact our office at 503-233-0300.  

 

 
  








